
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
284 SOUTH AVENUE 

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601 
 

 
         April 30, 2012  

 
 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
 

Case 11-E-0176: Supplemental Filing to Recharge NY Power Program 
  

Dear Commissioners: 
 

The tariff amendments set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) on April 30, 2012 to become effective May 1, 2012 in compliance 
with the Commission’s Notice to File Proposed Tariff Provisions:  
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.30 
2nd Revised Leaf No. 163.5.31 

 
After further discussion with Department of Public Service Staff and the New York Power 

Authority the Company made revisions to the definition of Accepted Allocation and the calculation of the 
Billing Ratio in the tariff leaves filed herein. 

  
Since the Recharge NY Power Program power allocations will not be effective until July 1, 2012, 

no current customers are impacted by this change. Therefore, the Company requests that the requirements 
of Section 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication for the amendment listed herein 
be waived.  
 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Glynis Bunt (845-486-5420 or 
gbunt@cenhud.com) or Linda VanEtten (845-486-5554 or Lvanetten@cenhud.com). . 
 
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
                                               Michael L. Mosher 
          Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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